CUORO ANNOUNCES RESULTS OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

VANCOUVER, BRITISH COLUMBIA - September 13, 2012 - CuOro Resources Corp. (TSX-V: CUA)
(“CuOro” or the “Company”) is pleased to announce the results of the Company's annual general
meeting of shareholders held on September 10, 2012.

Messrs. Robert Sedgemore, Nick DeMare, Dave Doherty, John Seaman and Jorge Alberto Uribe were
elected as directors for the ensuing year. All items put forth at the meeting were approved by the
shareholders, including an ordinary resolution to ratify the Company’s existing stock option plan.

Following the shareholders meeting, the directors appointed Mr. Robert Sedgemore as President and
Chief Executive Officer, Mr. Nick DeMare as Chief Financial Officer and Mr. Marc Cernovitch as
Corporate Secretary.

For further information regarding CuOro, see CuOro’s disclosure documents on SEDAR at

On Behalf of the Board of Directors of CuOro,

Robert Sedgemore
President & CEO

For more information, please contact:

Dave Doherty
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Email: ddoherty@cuororesources.com
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Paul Harris

Corporate Development & Investor Relations Manager, CuOro Resources Corp.
Tel: +1 647 925 8908 or +57 321 720 1537

Email: pharris@cuororesources.com
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